Dove River Practice

The Surgery will be closed for staff training
during 2016 on the following dates :

Thursday 14th January 2016
Tuesday 2nd February 2016
Wednesday 16th March 2016
Tuesday 12th April 2016
Tuesday 10" May 2016
Wednesday 8th June 2016
Thursday 215t July 2016
Tuesday 13™ September 2016
Tuesday 11th October 2016
Wednesday 16" November 2016

from 2pm
The surgery will re-open at 8am the following
morning
If you need a Doctor for an Emergency
during these times, please ring

111



